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October Match

The Toys For Tots Shoot will be held on Saturday October 3, 2015. Sign ups start at
9:00 AM and shooting starting at 10:00 AM. REMEMBER ENTRY FEE IS ONE NEW
TOY UNWRAPPED. All the toys collected will be given out to kids in Lassen County.
So come out and celebrate Christmas early and help the kids.

October Meeting

The next meeting for the Lassen Regulators will be on Friday October 16, 2015. The
meeting will be at the Janesville Pizza Factory and will start at 7:00 PM.

NICKLES WORTH

At the last meeting of The Sierra Sportsmen, we had a couple of people bring in ideas
for new activities at the range. One was a new archery club interested in using some of
the unused area of the range for an archery range. The other was starting a shooting team
at Lassen High School. The shooting team would use the trap and skeet range for training
and intramural matches. Both of these proposals will add new members to the club and
use more of our facilities. In the last issue of The Lassen County Times there was an
article of two young gentlemen who took part in the Luau trap shooting tournament in
Redding. Both of these youngsters plan to join the shooting team at the high school. This
is where the future of our shooting sports is. By providing facilities and programs for the
young people and encouragement, we can keep the shooting sports going into the future.

Go to www.northernnevadacas.com for the latest info for the Lassen Requlators and northern
Nevada clubs. Sometimes the info takes awhile to get there. Something about carrier pigeons and the
Pony Express having difficulties.

“If you don't read the newspaper you are uninformed, if you do read the newspaper you
are misinformed.” Mark Twain

Keep your powder dry and deny the enemy the high ground.
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